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More Information

To encourage outstanding students from the Indo-Pacific to study in Taiwan, the Ministry of
Foreign Affairs (MOFA) initiated the New Southbound Short-term Study Program. Through
this program, students will take semiconductor-related courses along with Chinese language
courses at National Taipei University of Technology (NTUT) and the Chinese Language
Training Center (CLTC), and received the funding from MOFA.

NEW SOUTHBOUND POLICY
MANDARIN AND SEMICONDUCTOR
SHORT-TERM STUDY PROGRAM

The applicant should be a junior or senior at one of the universities in the following
countries. (India, Indonesia, Vietnam, Thailand, Philippines, Singapore, Myanmar,
Bangladesh, Nepal, Sri Lanka, Bhutan, Australia, New Zealand)

The applicant should not be a PRC (including Hong Kong and Macau) or a Taiwan (ROC)
passport holder.

The applicant should not be a recipient of other financial aid from the government,
agencies or educational institutions of Taiwan.

Air ticket
Living expenses
Housing
Tuition fees


